
 

 
Friday Bulletin 18th November 2022 

Dear Parents 
 

After School club - Changes 
Please note that on Friday 2nd December there will be no Sports Club due to the Christmas 
Fayre taking place that afternoon.  We hope to see you all at the Fayre!  As usual, if you have 
any emergency childcare needs from 3.30pm, please do let the office know. 
 
Class 1 Basic Moves 
On Friday 25th November, Class 1 will be taking part in the Basic Moves event at Appleby 
Grammar School.  Please could the children come to school in their P.E. kits that day as we 
will be leaving promptly at 9.00am.   We will be back in school for a late lunch. 
 
Pop in and Play 
We will be having a “Pop in and Play” morning on Monday 21st November. All Children 
currently not in school or pre-school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join us from 
9.30am until 10.30am for lots of fun and games.  Please phone the office to let us know if 
you’d like to come. Parents must accompany children who attend. We’d be grateful if you 
could help pass on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know.  

 
        Non-Uniform Day for Christmas Fair 

The Friends will be running a ‘chocolate tomobola’ stall at the Christmas Fayre this year.  To 
support this, we will be holding a non–uniform day in school on Tuesday, 29th November.  
Rather than bringing in a pound, we are asking each child brings in a donation of chocolate 
for the tombola on this day.   

 
Cultivating Good Mental Health  
I’m pleased to pass on this community news – see attached leaflet for further information. 
 

Growing Well is a farm based Mental Health Charity near Kendal. We provide a safe 
supportive working environment to nurture mental health recovery and welcome anyone 
experiencing depression, anxiety or more complex mental health issues. We are funded 
through charitable donation and sale of our organic produce.  We are delighted to 
announce that in January 2023 Growing Well will be opening an organic kitchen garden at 
Tebay Northbound Services. This will be our second site and will build on the successes of 
our Sizergh farm by bringing a much-needed mental health recovery service to Eden and 
North Cumbria.  We are currently looking for support volunteers who would like to work 
alongside those in recovery, and community volunteers who just enjoy gardening and 
growing to help with jobs on site, there’s no experience needed. 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher



 

 
  

 

                             

Summary of dates for your diary: 

         Monday 21st November   Pop in and Play 
         Friday 25th November   Class 1 Basic Moves  

Friday 2nd December   Christmas Fayre 
Wednesday 14th December  School Play 
Thursday 15th December  Pantomime “Aladdin” Sands Centre   
Friday 16th December   Community Lunch   
Monday 19th December   Carols at Tebay 
Tuesday 20th December  Term ends       

 
                       
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 21st November 2022 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 

Monday –  Christmas Craft   Thursday – Cookery Club    
  

Tuesday – Indoor Activities   Friday – Sport    
 

Wednesday - Art                                                                                                      
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

 

 

 


